
From: Richard Archambault
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 
To: Microgen, R.Prince 
Subject: Re: Request to serve as guest lecturer at FDU 

Bob, 

I just wanted to give you some feedback from last night's class. 

You were a big hit! The group was in awe of your presentation. Not only was the class overwhelming positive when I 
asked for their reaction after the break, but several came up to me at the end of the class to say how much they enjoyed 
your talk. They felt that they had met a true entrepreneur. 

One student in particular was extremely excited. She is from India and is all ready to contact the UN begin her quest, 
now that she has this lead. 

Personally, I thought the combination of enthusiasm and humor in your talk was captivating to the group. Your message 
was right on. 

If you are willing to repeat the visit next semester, I'd love to have you come again. 

Thanks again for taking the time to guide these students along their way. I truly enjoyed meeting you. 

Dick


